
December 6, 2022 
Board report

Child Care update: The month of November rolled by to quick. It took a minute to come off the sugar high 
from October. The children are still working on their letters and learning their numbers in Blackfeet. The first 
picture down below is of their medallions the kids made. Indigenous month will someday be an everyday 
practice. The second picture is of a milestone. It might not look like much but, this young man is almost 1 ½ 
years old. He will be moving into the toddler room when he turns 2.  One expectation the toddler room has is 
“a child should be able to sit at a table and eat and work with the class”. This handsome little man is sure 
proud of himself and so are we. The last picture is “being thankful for your friends”. It is a lesson we can learn 
from the kids “we are all best friends”

 
I finally got a budget number for our Language grant. Robert Hall is looking for student artist to design our new 
chunky and appealing animals for our coloring book. I will be ordering the supplies needed for our Brown Bear 
book and Blackfeet language videos. We can not wait for the finished product and sharing with our students.


